
 

 

 

Third Crossing Project Community Engagement Report  
Sept 1 – Sept 30, 2020 

Community Notifications 

  
• Sept 1: E-newsletter about Point St Mark Dr and Gore Rd intersection engagement, 

September work activity and local project benefits  

• Sept 1: Met with emergency service providers on the project site to provide construction 
and design updates and give a tour of the site. View photos from that day  

• Sept 10: Attended a Riverpark board condo meeting to provide updates on extended work 
hours, construction activity and answer questions by the community  

• Sept 15: Provided an information report to Mayor and Council about the project. Read the 
Third Crossing Quarterly Update  

• Sept 17: Released an e-newsletter about extended work hours, Point St Mark Dr and Gore 
Rd intersection engagement comments and latest drone video  

Media Articles 

 
• Sept 15: City installs cameras at Sir John A. Macdonald statue  

• Sept 17: Progress update provided by Third Crossing Team   

 

Stay informed 

Learn more about Third Crossing at our website: ThirdCrossing.CityofKingston.ca 
  
Contact the project team through email: thirdcrossing@cityofkingston.ca  

Join our e-newsletter at our website: thirdcrossing.cityofkingston.ca 

https://www.kingstonist.com/news/city-installs-cameras-at-sir-john-a-macdonald-statue
https://www.kingstonist.com/news/third-crossing-update-september/
https://thirdcrossing.cityofkingston.ca/home
https://thirdcrossing.cityofkingston.ca/home

